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Website Wins First Place
JULY 21, 2020

Sanborn Head’s website won first place at the Society for Marketing Professional Services (SMPS) Boston
Virtual Awards Gala held on June 25.  The SMPS Boston awards program is designed to celebrate
marketing accomplishments of firms and recognize the best and brightest marketing initiatives in the
Boston area.

Sanborn Head is honored to receive this recognition and appreciates the efforts of our staff involved in the design, and the talent of Clockwork
Design Group in executing our vision.  The new website was launched last October.
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